
From: noreply@granicusideas.com [mailto:noreply@granicusideas.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 2:48 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 
PM) 

 

  

New eComment for City Council Meeting (Closed 
Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM)  

Dency Nelson submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Meeting (Closed Session - 6:00 PM and Regular Meeting - 7:00 PM) 

Item: 6d) REPORT 18-0308 COMMENT LETTER IN RESPONSE TO THE DRAFT 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE WEST BASIN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT 
PROPOSED DESALINATION PLANT (Environmental Analyst Kristy Morris) 

eComment: Thank you for considering a letter to the West basin Water district pointing out the 
many reasons the proposed Desalination Project is both unnecessary and potentially detrimental 
to our marine environment. The better course is to increase the recycling and reuse of waste 
water as we are already very successfully doing at the El Segundo facilities.Desal should be the 
very last resort! 

View and Analyze eComments  

 

 

http://email.granicusideas.com/c/eJwtjcsKgzAURL_G7CrePM0iCzf9jXJNro3UxGDsov36piAMHBjOMMGZwQq2OjUDUVjQjCT9Q0ulOQYrzYKCrORCgDGdHPCLtdxqIXy9C_QJ141FxwmNAu-tBQVczKQV6JGParAIJAzbXDzP0omp4_eWax_pSHvFfj-ercSQ1txIfk-J8lnZ4TDnT3u9xNnHv_sDx704TQ

